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Following a robust, positive discussion of Advancing Diversity and Inclusion 2022-2025: Diversity Strategic Plan for Georgia College, the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Policy Committee voted unanimously on October 1st to support the plan and to bring it before the University Senate as a key source of information. We encourage all stakeholders to participate in the implementation of this plan moving forward.  As we present this statement of support to ECUS and the University Senate, we hope you will join us in endorsing this important work to foster diversity, equity, and inclusion within our campus community and beyond.  



